A branch of the "Cuban Junta" was organized at a meeting at Schator Pom-EROY's residence, on Tuesday evening. A number of Cuban exiles and between 20 and 30 prominent Washington ladies were present. Mrs. Senator Pomerov was appointed President of the "branch," Mrs. Senator HARLAN and Mrs. General Chipman, vice-

Presidente; Grace Greenwood and Mrs. Dr. Newman, wife of the chaplain of the Senate, secretaries; and Mrs. Col. Curries of Boston, treasurer. President Grant still maintains his attitude of non-intervention, and the ladies have not yet applied to the

Secretary of War for arms and ammunition.